
EX 2-1, Thank You Letter KEY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Rocco, Manager 
Yolanda’s Fine Foods  
127 Whippo Lane 
Butler, PA 16001-7896 
 
 
January 9, 2011 
 
 
Mrs. Kristine LeBon  
17 North Main St. 
Reedsburg, GA  04459-2233 
 
Dear Mrs. LeBon,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your recent business.  We are always appreciative of 
repeat business and you have used our services many times. 
 
As you are aware, at Yolanda’s we pride ourselves on serving quality food using 
impressive presentation techniques to ensure we continue to meet the high 
expectations of our customers.  We are asking you to complete the attached short 
survey and return it to us in the enclosed envelope. 
 
We look forward to serving you again in the near future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Stephen Rocco 
 
Stephen Rocco 
Manager 
 
 
SJR:jj 
 
Enclosures: 2 
 


